
NOTICE 

The Admit Cards for the SNTCSSC 2024 Batch Admission Test to be held on 7th May 2023, Sunday 

can now be downloaded from here: https://csscwb.in/admit-card. 

You are requested to bring the printout of the Admit Card to the examination centre and follow all 

the instructions mentioned in the Admit Card. 

If you have any difficulty downloading the Admit Card, you may contact us by email to 

iascoaching.sntcssc@gmail.com / iascoaching@sntcssc.in. 

 

Best wishes, 

Team SNTCSSC 
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